
 

 

Franklin Recreation Commission 
 

Minutes of July 5, 2017 
 

* Meeting called to order by Chairman Jacksin, 7:30 PM 

 

* Visitors, None present 

* Minutes from the June 7, 2017 meeting were distributed. Jeff R  motioned to accept the minutes as 

presented. This Motion was seconded by Pat J and passed without further discussion or dissent. 

* Treasurers Report – Not available 

* Additions to Agenda – None 

* Old Business  

 * Tennis Courts 

  * Pat Jacksin will collect estimates for repairing the surface on both courts. 

  * Jeff R is to look at what is needed with the nets as they are aging as well 

 * Pitching Clinic was moved to the CT Bombers facility in Norwich due to weather conditions. 9 

SFC players attended. Comments were all positive with the possible exception that for the age 

group it may have been a little long. 

* New Business 

 * Rich H will contact Jeff G regarding a possible leak in the LL building bathroom. 

 * Jeff R will look to get a quote for the SLBB Field to skin it and make it 43/60, 50/70, & 60/90 

to be a true multi-purpose field that isn't an eyesore.    

* Safety Issues – Trees above the playscape in Gidding's Park 

* Correspondence  

  * None  

Motion to adjourn by Rich H seconded by Jeff R  – motion passed. Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM. 

 

Attendees; Pat Jacksin, Rich Hiscox, Todd Hastings, and Jeff Rathbun 

 

In accordance with federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited 

from discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. (Not all prohibited 

bases apply to all programs.) To file a complaint of discrimination, write USDA Director, Office of 

Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington DC 20250-9410, or call 800-795-3272 

(voice) or 202-720-6382 (TDD). 


